From: Kinderman, Elise - E&E [mailto:Elise.Kinderman@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Minerals & Waste Plan - E&E
Sent: 20 April 2017 09:36
To: Planning
Cc: Cllr Arash Ali Fatemian
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - 17/00316/F

FAO: Bob Neville

Dear Mr Neville

I refer to your letter (by email) dated 06.04.2017 consulting the County Council as Mineral and Waste Planning Authority on planning application no. 17/00316/F.

The County Council advises that the application as submitted does not have any waste planning implications for Oxfordshire. However, it is requested that the following condition be placed on the permission, should the application be granted:

-      No material shall be imported from outside the application site for the formation of the earth bunding associated with the pond creation.

This is to ensure that the creation of the bund remains an engineering operation within the site and does not involve the importation of waste material.

Kind Regards,

Elise Kinderman
Principal Minerals and Waste Planning Policy Officer
Oxfordshire County Council

Environment & Economy
County Hall

New Road

Oxford OX1 1ND

Email: elise.kinderman@oxfordshire.gov.uk  
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk
-----Original Message-----
From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 06 April 2017 11:41
To: Minerals & Waste Plan - E&E
Subject: Planning Application Consultation - 17/00316/F
Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management 

Cherwell District Council

Extension: 7006

Direct Tel: 01295 227006

mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

Details of applications are available to view through the Councils Online Planning Service at http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications
Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. 

You should not disclose its contents to any other person. 

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 

You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer. 

